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MUSIC IN MAY CONCERT SERIES EXTENDED ONE WEEK DUE TO MAY 15 RAINOUT

Anthem, Ariz. — Anthem’s popular outdoor concert series Music in May will feature an encore this year as British
Invasion takes the stage June 5, 7-9 p.m. at the ACC Community Park amphitheater. The series is being extended

one week due to the May 15 rainout when Shining Star Band was set to perform.

Attendees at this family-friendly event are encouraged to bring blankets, lawn chairs, picnics and flashlights. An

ice cream truck will be on site. Admission and parking for the concert is free.

The British Invasion describes a time in the 1960's when audiences all across America were singing and dancing
to music from across the Atlantic. This band features music from The Animals, The Zombies, The Beatles, The
Rolling Stones, The Kinks, The Who, The Dave Clark Five, The Hollies, Herman's Hermits and more. Careful
attention has been taken to reproduce the look and sound of the era with precision - from the music, clothing

and hairstyles, to the vintage guitars and equipment, which includes a spectacular Sgt. Pepper-era set.

The May 29 concert features Daisy Train, who takes the most current country hits by artists like Carrie
Underwood, Dierks Bentley, Jason Aldean and Miranda Lambert and packs them with Texas-sized dose of flash
and flair. The group's high-energy performances have audiences everywhere kicking off their cowboy boots,

singing and dancing along.

Music in May has drawn from 2,000-2,500 spectators each week for this year’s series, despite the cooler-than-
normal temperatures and rain. “Usually, we are fighting heat. This year, we’ve been battling cool weather and

rain,” said Michele DeMichele, ACC director of special events. “Even with one concert cut short due to rain and



another canceled, Anthem residents and guests have been flocking to the park every week. Rescheduling the

rained-out concert is just one way we can say thank you for supporting Music in May.”

Shining Star Band was not available for the June 5 makeup date, but has been invited to return for the 2016

concert series.

The Prickett Group, ValleyCrest Landscape Maintenance and American Family Insurance — Matt Muniz Agency

are sponsors of Music in May this year.
For more information about Music in May, visit OnlineAtAnthem.com/music-may.

Hit#



